

Bruce E. Wolff
Executive Director
Brigade Air, Inc.
dba: Mission Aviation Adventure Camps
P.O. Box 97
Bloomingdale, NJ 07403

October 5, 2015

Dear Bruce,

I'd like to offer my personal congratulations on receiving the 2015 Charles W. Anderson Award from The King's College!

As you know, this award is granted by the Alumni Executive Committee to an alumnus in full-time vocational ministry who embraces the Northeastern Bible College vision—Christ for a Lost World—through a life of faithfulness, sacrifice, and pioneering spirit. The award is named for Northeastern Bible College's founding president, Charles W. Anderson, to perpetuate his vision for the College and to demonstrate its shared vision with King's to influence the world.

Your work with Brigade Air is a remarkable example of innovative, important work that inspires young people and makes a difference for the cause of Christ around the world. We're so grateful that you're part of our community, and I'm glad we could honor you in this way.

Thank you for your continuing support of and involvement in the work the Lord is doing at King's and around the world.

All Joy and Courage,

Gregory Alan Thornbury, Ph.D.

President